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Well, Fall  has finally arrived, and itÕs that time of the 
year where we plan to have lunch at Huber Fami-
ly  Farm  Restaurant. The best time of year to go to Hu-
ber is on Wednesday, October 29 at 11:30 AM. We are 
looking forward to the Golden Stars and any of their 
friends or family to join us there. Looking forward to 
the Fall colors, some down home delicious food, and lots 
of friendship . Please RSVP by Monday,                        
October 27 to Brenda Samantha McWaters,              
502-641-1575 or                                                       
mcwatersbrenda@gmail.com.                                                
We look forward to seeing you.                                            
Bring your appetites!! 


